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October 23, 2017                                                                                  172 W. Michigan Ave. 
 Clinton Township Hall 
                                    
         Clinton Township Planning Commission was called to order at 7:00 p.m.  Board members 
Michael Steffens, Joann Steffens, Steve Adams, and Charles (Buck) Alar were present. Terry 
Calhoun  and Marsha Kershner were absent. Supervisor Basil Greenleaf representing the 
Township Board was present  
 

Motion Adams 2nd J. Steffens to accept September 25, 2017 minutes.  4 yes 0 no  Motion 
Passed. 

 
Discussed CTE Sand and Gravel request for an extension until end of January 2018 to 

removal of  two (2) piles (1 cement and 1 asphalt. They are suppose to send the Township a 
letter outlining their request signed by both partners; Darryl and John. 

 
Discussed Cemetery modest price increases effective November 18, 2017 and Turkey 

Vulture problem solution. 
 
Motion Adams 2nd Alar to adjourn. 4 yes 0 no  Motion Passed. 
 

Meeting adjourned at 7:40 p.m.            
 

            
 
                
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                        Submitted by:     Joann Steffens 
www.twpofclinton.com 


